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When the land was surveyed in April it also shows other properties (for example shed #1 which 
in 2007 was estimated at $3,500) is located on the Municipal Reserve Land. Even though we 
were granted a building permit for the structure and its location on May 11, 2007 we are willing 
to remove this shed and restore the land to its original state. 
 

  
 

    
 
 
The other structures, such as the outhouse (which was an existing structure when the lots were 
purchased in 2007), the lumber shed and wood shed, will all be removed. The purpose of the 
sheds are simply to keep the wood dry, organized and out of the way; however because they 
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are on the Municipal Reserve Land all of these structures will be removed in accordance with 
the ruling.  
 
We would like the opportunity to speak with Council Members on Friday September 14th, 2018 
and possibly arise at a reasonable solution that will please the County of St. Paul, the honoured 
Council Members and keep the structures in tact.  
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to hear our concerns. If you require any additional information, 
please contact me at (780) 472-7038 or (780) 966-1730.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Grace and Stan Adamczuk, & Caroline Adamczuk-Sech 
 
 


